
May 14, 1973 

Mr. Herman Wouk 
3255 N Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20007 

Dear Herman: 

Enclosed is a copy of a letter 
concerning the translation of your 
This is My God. 

Apparently, it went the way of 
all projects handled by Israelis 
touched with their bureaucracy. 

Cordially, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM


